3 Parcels

Jeanette Lush (Tax Receiver) <Jlush@smithtownny.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Hello Alfred,
10 Wadsworth, 53 Bayberry Lane, and 40 Brilnar Dr, no not have any special assessments. Hope this is helpful.
Have a nice day.

Jeanette Lush

Smithtown Tax Receivers Office
631-360-7610
[lush@Smithtownny.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the original addressee(s). Unless otherwise indicated, it may contain
information that is confidential, privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Unintended transmission shall not constitute a waiver of
attorney/client privilege. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email and destroy any copies. This email may
not be forwarded to any other addressee(s) without prior written consent of the originator. Any unauthorized use or disclosure of the information contained
herein is prohibited.


mailto:Jlush@Smithtownny.gov

